
From: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/10/2016 2:24:33 PM
Subject: FW: Georgetown Flooding Update

FYI
 
Hal Peters
Policy Analyst
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
T 803.734.4062
F 803.734.8051
halpeters@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Ryan, Elizabeth [mailto:eryan@emd.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 1:56 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Peters, Hal

Cc: Stenson, Kim; Batson, Steven

Subject: Georgetown Flooding Update
 
Rebecca and Hal,
 
Below is a short update on the situation in Georgetown.
 

·          As previously reported, Georgetown County continues to manage the localized flooding issues.
·           The Santee River has crested and water levels are expected to start dropping significantly over the next 

few days.
·           Georgetown County EMD has spoken with several concerned residents in the area.  Offers to evacuate 

and shelter residents were made, but declined by the residents.
·           Midway Fire and Rescue and the Georgetown County Sheriff’s Office have two boat teams that have 

deployed to the area to deliver food and water supplies, comfort kits, and mud out kits that have been 
provided by several VOAD agencies from within the county.

·           The road closure list, for both SCDOT and county roads, which was provided yesterday remains 
unchanged.  A detour has been established on US-17A at 10 Acre Road due to continued water on the 
roadway.

·          Georgetown County EMD will continue to communicate any significant changes in the situation and 
the county’s posture, but from the latest report it looks like things will be improving over the   weekend. 

 
Hope you have a great weekend!
 
Thanks!

Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth Ryan
803-201-3739
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